
 

 
 

This week, we have been singing the song ‘1, 2, 3, 4, 5 once I caught a fish alive’. We 
have been using our fingers to explore the number 6, 7, 8, 9, and 10 by using the 
language 5 and 1 more is 6, 5 and 2 more is 7. The children have been playing a game 
called ‘bunny ears’ where they need to look at the number of fingers above the adults 
head and say what number they see.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


